

Anderson Township

7850 Five Mile Road Anderson Township, Ohio 45230-2356 513.688.8400 AndersonTownshipOH.gov AndersonCenterEvents.org

Township Trustees

Joshua S. Gerth J. Lexi Lausten R. Dee Stone

Fiscal Officer
Brian M. Johnson

Township Administrator Vicky L. Earhart

Assistant Township Administrator for Human Resources Suzanne M. Parker

Assistant Township Administrator for Operations Steve E. Sievers, AICP

Law Director Margaret W. Comey 513.688.8433

Finance Director Tammy Disque

Fire Chief C. Richard Martin, II

Planning & Zoning Director Paul J. Drury, Jr., AICP

Public Works Director Eric J. Luginbuhl

District 5 Commander Lt. Dave Downing Hamilton Co. Sheriff's Office 513.474.5770 January 27, 2025

Dear Sir or Madam:

Last year Anderson Township and volunteers in our community organized and hosted the 19th Annual Anderson Township Independence Day parade. The parade included 60 entries involving 1,000 people in the parade, and an estimated 10,000 spectators lining the route to celebrate our country's independence on a beautiful summer day.

It's hard to believe that this year marks our 20th Anniversary of what has become a highlight of summer in Anderson Township! This year's parade is again planned to begin at **10 a.m. on Friday, July 4.** It will follow the same route from Beechmont Fire Station #6 (the Anderson Township Operations Center), proceeding west on Beechmont, terminating at the Anderson Towne Center.

As in previous years, the township provides assistance with security, insurance, shuttle busses, barricades, and associated elements; however, there are other costs incurred with this event that historically have been the responsibility of our Volunteer Committee. Therefore, with projected costs for printing materials, equipment rental, signage, awards, and other items, we are contacting Anderson Township businesses to request your consideration in being a sponsor of this widely attended community celebration. Attached is an information sheet regarding parade sponsorship, which outlines ways you could help.

We very much appreciate your consideration of this request and assistance in what has become a tradition in our community. Sponsor support was crucial to the first parade in 2005 and has been key to establishing this tradition in our community! For questions, comments, or if you are interested in helping with this event, please contact me at 513.688.8604, or email at ssievers@AndersonTownshipOH.gov.

Sincerely,

Steve

Steve Sievers Assistant Township Administrator for Operations

Enclosure